
 

Welcome future Electro-Mechanical Professionals! 

MIAT College of Technology Canton Campus has taken up the challenge of filling the need for 
much needed hands on training of our next generation of Electro-Mechanical professionals. 
  
Industry insiders are very much aware of the need for highly trained Electro-Mechanical 
applicants in this ever growing, challenging, and rewarding field.  Currently, there is a serious 
void for Skilled Trades talent all throughout the US Manufacturing Industry.  Establishing 
vocational programs for hands-on training is essential is the US Manufacturing Sector is to 
thrive. 
  
On August 1st, 2018 Innovative Automation of Romulus, MI gladly opened its doors and 
welcomed MIAT Students and Faculty to see our facility and show them the potential 
opportunities that lie ahead for future MIAT graduates of the newly announced Electro-
Mechanical Technology Career Training Program. 
  
Students and Faculty spent time alongside Innovative Automation Associates learning and 
seeing first hand some of the many areas where their newly gained skill set could be utilized as 
future alumni. The Electro-Mechanical field is in considerable demand across the entire country 
and across many different industries.  
  
Innovative Automation would like to thank MIAT College of Technology for taking up this 
challenge. Innovative Automation is more than willing to open its doors anytime to MIAT 
College of Technology and its graduates from the Electro-Mechanical Technology Program! 
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